
 

 

 

The County of Los Angeles and National Community Renaissance of California (National CORE), a 

nonprofit 501(c)(3) affordable homebuilder, would like to invite the public to participate in an 

informational workshop to learn about an affordable senior living community proposed for 740 E. 

Foothill Avenue. This session is the first of a three-part virtual series to provide information on the 

development and answer questions from the public. The information sessions will provide an 

overview of the housing goals for this location, the proposed design and review onsite services and 

the management plan. Dates for the remaining two sessions will be announced shortly. 

 

For more information on the proposed development please visit www.nationalcore.org/740-foothill/ 

740 E. FOOTHILL SENIOR HOUSING  

TUESDAY, MAY 9, 2023 

5:30-6:30 PM 

VIA ZOOM 
Please click the link or scan the QR code to register:  

https://bit.ly/740Foothill     
A link to the meeting will be provided by email promptly after 

registering. 

 

LOS ANGELES COUNTY, CA 

 

 

For questions regarding this event or if you require interpretation services in languages other than 

English, please contact: 
  

  Email:  

740foothill@nationalcore.org  

 

Participate in an information session to learn about an 

affordable senior living community coming to unincorporated 

Los Angeles County!  

 

* CONCEPTUAL IMAGES OF SIMILAR DEVELOPMENTS 
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